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Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and S ta ff  o f  Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

Vol. 10, No. 47 
July 26, 1978

MEMO TO: The University Comiimnity

FROM: Kenneth A. Shaw,

SUBJECT: Governor's Visits

EAST SAINT LOUIS

Governor James Thompson will make a visit to the East St. Louis Center 
at 2:30 p.m., Thursday, July 27. At that time, he will make an announce­
ment of extreme importance to the future of the East St. Louis Center of 
Southern Illinois University at Edwardsville.

A brief news conference has been scheduled by the Governor in the 
Malcolm X Room of the Center. All members of the University community are 
urged to attend the Conference and be part of this historic moment in the 
life of the University and the area.

MAIN CAMPUS

Governor James Thompson will be visiting the Edwardsville Campus at 
approximately 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, July 27. At this time, the Governor 
will make an announcement of urgent importance and concern to the future 
of the Institution, the life of the University community and the great 
region we serve.

A news conference has been scheduled for the Governor and area media 
at the "Bubble" Gym in connection with this visit. Because of the historic 
nature of this visit, all members of the University community are urged to 
be in attendance. Supervisors are urged to allow all possible employees 
the opportunity to be part of this moment, consistent with the proper opera­
tion of their units.
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